
School and further education
inspections to begin from 22 January

Inspections of schools and further education providers in England will begin
from 22 January, following mental health awareness training for all lead
inspectors.

http://www.government-world.com/school-and-further-education-inspections-to-begin-from-22-january/
http://www.government-world.com/school-and-further-education-inspections-to-begin-from-22-january/

